
February 10, 2025 

 

To whom it may concern; 

On behalf of the Quilters on the Rock, a Watertown a quilt guild, we are requesting the Quilters on the 

Rock be considered a Class 2 group allowing us to use your facility on the second Saturday of every 

month to meet for $50.00 a year, a more reasonable cost for our budget.  Originally this group met at 

the Senior Center in Watertown.   

The Quilters on the Rock guild has been in existence for thirty years with the mission to preserve, 

promote, teach, and learn the art of quilting and related textile arts, encourage member’s talents, 

provide fellowship, and share this with the community.   There are several ways that the guild has 

shared its talents with the Watertown community.  The guild has awarded a number of quilts to 

Veterans in Watertown, as part of our membership in the Quilts of Valor Foundation, honoring these 

veterans for their sacrifice to our country.  In addition we provide quilts to Haus of Peace, Cornerstone 

of Grace, Mary’s Room, Rainbow Hospice and Watertown Family Connections to name a few. 

Our membership is approximately 30 members.  Membership is open to anyone with an interest in 

quilting.  While we do have members pay dues, $20.00 yearly, this money is used to purchase materials 

for the quilts we donate, to provide members with programs to expand the members’ talents and to pay 

for a space to meet.  Currently the cost of our meeting space has increased, which challenges our 

budget and the ability to meet our mission, the reason for our request. 

Thank you for your consideration of our request. 

Co-Presidents 

Mary Beth Mess-920-248-1967 

Charleen Andracek-414-759-5038 

Attached-Bylaws for Quilters on the Rock 

 

 

 

 

 


